
*IMPORTANT!  Ignore the MRSPA (Maryland Retired School 
Personnel Association) & BCRSPA mailings—they  ARE NOT  
affiliated with TABCO. Those groups are affiliated with AARP.  
There is no official group called “ReTabco.”  

Are you looking forward to retirement, but concerned 
about losing your connection to accurate information? 

Don’t take your retirement benefits for granted!  
To stay connected and INFORMED 

join the ONLY retiree group that is affiliated with 
 TABCO ~ advocating to protect retiree benefits & rights. 

To join, see the TABCO-RETIRED page on tabco.org  
under ABOUT US. 

           TABCO-RETIRED MEMBERS ARE  

                 “RETIRED~NOT EXPIRED!” 

THE ONLY RETIREMENT ORGANIZATION  

AFFILIATED WITH TABCO* 


